April 14, 2014

Paula Steele, Regulatory Policy Advocate CSI – Ohio 77 South High Street, 30th Fl. Columbus, OH 43215-6117

> Re: Draft Military Considerations Rule 4734-11-01

Dear Ms. Steele:

This correspondence is in regard to the Board's Military Consideration Rule that was reviewed by CSI with a recommendation filed April 3, 2014.

The Board members discussed and reviewed the rule at their meeting on April 10, 2014. It was the decision of the Board to file the rule with JCARR as reviewed by CSI.

Thank you for your prompt and comprehensive review of the Board's military considerations rule. If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Kelly Caudill

Kelly Caudill Executive Director

77 South High Street, 16th Floor · Columbus, Ohio 43215-6108 *Phone:* (614) 644-7032 · *Fax* (614) 752-2539

website: http://chirobd.ohio.gov · *email:* OSCB.ChiroBd@chr.state.oh.us